
From: Steve Terry
To: Snead, Paul; 
Subject: Proposed Application for the Levy Nuclear Power Plant
Date: Thursday, March 13, 2008 11:44:36 AM

Dear Mr. Snead: 

The Miccosukee Tribe received your letters concerning the proposed license 
application for the Levy Nuclear Power Plant.  The Tribal Chairman referred your 
letter to me as I am the Tribal Representative for Native American Graves 
Protection and Repatriation and Section 106 consultation.  Mr. Fred Dayhoff is a 
Tribal Consultant on these matters.  Please direct all future correspondence to 
me.

THe Tribe has no direct knowledge of any archaeological sites at this location.
However, as this project progresses, we request that a comprehensive cultural 
resources survey be conducted.  If the Cultural Resources Survey shows there 
are no archaeological sites that will be impacted by this project, then no further 
consultation is necessary.  However, if the Cultural Resources Survey does show 
that archaeological sites will be impacted by this project, then further 
consultation with the Miccosukee Tribe should be done. 

Thank you for consulting with the Miccosukee Tribe.  Please contact me if you 
have any questions. 

Steve Terry 
NAGPRA & Section 106 Representative 
Miccosukee Tribe 
P.O. Box 440021 
Miami, FL  33144-0021 
(305) 223-8380, Ext. 2243 
(305) 223-8380, Ext. 2243 
Stevet@miccosukeetribe.com


